
                                                                                                           1 st August 19 th Sunday in Ordinary Time

     Recently Deceased  

John Keogh 

Brian Golden 

John Kavanagh 

Padraig Hardiman 

Dan Kelliher

Michael Fitzmaurice

Charlie Allen 

   Anniversaries

John & Mary Leonard 

Mildred Dunne

           Birthday Remembrance

        Tommy & Kathleen Devlin  

 

     Calling all budding Gardeners                            
Our Environmental Group of   volunteers who look 
after the Church Grounds are looking for some new 
members if you have a few hours spare to come 
along and give them a hand one day during the week
and the odd Saturday can you email        Catherine 
at parish office   judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 
with name and contact number and one of the 
group will get back to you any help will be 
greatly   appreciated

Novena St Peter Julian Eymard

Our prayer service on Monday the 2 August 
will focus on the spirituality of St Peter Julian
Eymard, founder of the Blessed Sacrament 
Congregation whose feast day falls on that 
day. A Novena to St Peter Julian will start on 
the 24 July and Novena booklets will be 
available in the Church for those who wish to
pray the Novena

Monday 2nd August  Bank Holiday no 
morning Mass Prayer Service at 10.00am  

CHURCH REOPENING
New Government guidelines on return to Mass came into

effect May 10th we are     allowed to have 2 pods of 45
with social   distancing in place

 Under these new guidelines we have       decided to do
away with the Monday to      Friday tickets and will allow
the 1st 90    people to come along each day we hope this
will allow as many of you who wish to come to mass at
least one day a week to do so we would ask that you do
not start queuing outside doors before 9.15 as we will

have to sanitise church each morning before you come in
and after you leave.  

Weekend Masses
We will go back to drawing out names for weekend

masses as we have more than 90 looking to come to each
Mass priority will be given to those who have months
minds and 1st anniversaries booked   already so if you

have a mass booked for June or July  please let me know
if you wish to reserve spaces at any of  the masses you
have booked  if you can send your requests by email to

judesparishoffice1@gmal.com we will do our best to
accommodate your   requests looking forward to seeing

as many of you as possible over the next few weeks.

Face masks must be worn at all times in Church and we
ask you to come and go as quickly as possible no

gathering in groups   outside permitted.

If you wish to register to go on the lists for our weekend
masses please send email with contact number and mass

time you wish to attend if you were on our lists before
you do not have to register again you will receive a text
or phone call on the Friday if you are drawn to come to

any of our weekend masses

Requests for candles to be lit at mass as church is now
open for you to attend mass we would ask that if possible
you come in and light candles yourself so that the mass
will just be offered for those who have booked masses

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul
Society wish to acknowledge with thanks your
continued support to them Amount Donated
during June   was 910.00   You can still leave
your donations in safe at back of church.  we
ask if you can to use the Blue envelopes on

tables in Church for your donations and place
envelopes in Safe at back of Church

 Cosy Corner Café- Now Open                           
We are delighted to welcome back   Janet and 
her team in our Cosy Corner Café  located in our
Parish Centre open from Tuesday to Friday 9am 
to 2.30pm and Saturdays 10am to 2pm you can 
phone ahead to book a table for Breakfast or 
Lunch or for takeaway their number is 087 
7075789    Afternoon Teas also available to order 
they  have lovely outside tables for dining and a 
full take away service please see their Facebook 
page for full details  from Tuesday 27th  July they 
will  have a limited number of inside tables also 
available as well as their lovely outside dining 
area.

Koins for Kids have so far managed to raise over 210000.00 

for a MRI scanner for new childrens hosptial any donations 

of coins both foreign or euro or any old foreign notes you 

have lying around at home will be gratefully accepted all 

donations can be dropped into parish office at any time 

Many thanks to all who have supported this Charity we are 

one of the leading contributors to the cause. Total 

donated by St Jude’s Parish is 3531.67

New Pilgrim Path Website of the Week. “Listen to the entire Bible in 80 

hours” ‘Listen to the entire Bible in 80 hours! David Suchet, the actor 

best known for his role as Agatha Christie’s detective, Hercule Poirot, 

was raised without religion. In 1986, at the age of 40, he underwent a 

religious conversion after reading Chapter 8 of St Paul's Letter to the 

Romans in his hotel room. Soon afterwards, he was baptised into the 

Church of England. Since then, it has been his dream to make an audio 

recording of the whole Bible. He has now created the very first full-

length audio version of the NIV Bible spoken by a single British actor. 

The end product is 80 hours of beautifully read Old and New 

Testaments. Discover this valuable resource 

at .www.newpilgrimpath.ie

 Christenings - 

We  have been advised by 
NEPHET that Christenings can 
recommnece from 5th August 
with limited numbers we will 
put on an extra sesssion on 
Sundays in September at 3.30 
so if you wish to book a 
Christening please email 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with  
your preferred date 
we have availability in 
September Saturdays at 4pm 
or Sundays at 1.30 or 3.30pm 
maximum number permitted 
per family is 20 guests to 
include both adults and 
children Please note we are 
fully booked out for the month 
of August 
We are still awaiting details of 
when we can go ahead with 1st 
Communions and 
Confirmations and as soon as 
we have clarification we will let
you all know 
Funerals are still capped at 50 
Weddings can have up to 100 
guests from 5th August 
___________________________________________________

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM  TO 12PM FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN  EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph 
Catherine 087 6174498                                                                                                                                                                                                 CRA Number 20016166
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